JOLLY RODGERS

OUT OF SCHOOLS NEWSLETTTER

July & August 2022
Not the summer plans we would like to have in place but none the less we are going to enjoy an action packed few weeks filled with fun, teamwork and friendship. 😊 

5th July  – 9th July Summer themed – GATHERING DRUM COMING 7TH
· 3D Natural beach pictures

· Paper plate sea creatures

· Positive rainbow names

· Hot air balloons

· 3D Turtles

· Beach in a jar

· Paper plate Beach

· Summer wind chimes

14th July – 23rd July Gadget week

· Stress balls
· Craft stick catapult

· 3D Leap frog

· DIY Paper spinner craft

· Grow a rainbow experiment

· Pencil holders

26th July – 6th August Kidsweek

· National kids day – 5th August (children’s choice)

· Cooking buns

· 3D Butterflies

· Read-a-thon

· Pizza making

9th  August – 20th August Movie week

· Watch favourite movies
· Make favourite movie crafts
· Make some popcorn
· Make bookmarks
23rd August – 27th August Back to school….

· What I am looking forward to..
· Self portraits

· All about me

· Name logos
Various artwork will also be completed during these months relating to projects. We will also be going for lots of walks – locally and further afield e.g. Lady Dixon Park, Colin Glen, Hillsborough Forest Park, Tullymore Forest Park – more details will follow.
Weather – sun cream 

As we are unaware what the weather will do one day to the next, we still need to be prepared for the warm weather, so could we please ask if all parents could send sun cream to stay in nursery. If you could also please ensure your child has a water bottle with them each day or one that they can leave. Thank you.
Additional Information:
Please note all Jolly Rodgers policies and procedures can be found on private gallery on our web page. If you are unsure of password please speak with any staff member.

Can we ask that you please be extra cautious when driving around the car park area and always be aware of adults and children. We are sure you can appreciate that there are a lot of children within the nursery being collected at different times and it can be busy. Please always be attentive of this. Can we please remind you not to block the area where nursery vehicles are parked. This must be kept clear at all times so the vehicles can get in and out and we can safely off load the children. Thank you.

Just a little reminder the nursery will be closed on Tuesday 12th & Wednesday 13th July and will re-open again on Thursday 14th. Thank you. 

If you have any holidays planned over the next couple of months could you please give us any dates as soon as possible as this really helps when working through staff holidays. Happy Holidays!! 

If you have any questions regarding Out of School please feel free to talk to any staff.

Thank you. Out of School staff.
